
@brembo 
north america 

February 27, 2017 

Rex Lane 
Senior Environmental Quality Analyst 
Michigan Depattment of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
Kalamazoo District 
7953 Adobe Road 
Kalamazoo, MI 49009-5026 

RE: Brembo North America, Inc.- Homer Foundry 
AQD Source ID (SRN): N6226 
Violation Notice Response 

Dear Mr. Lane: 

Sent Via Email & FedEx this Date 

RECEIVED 

FEB 2 8 2017 

AQD-KALAMAZOO 

Brembo North America, Inc. (Brembo or the company) is submitting this letter in response to the MDEQ's Violation 
Notice dated June 28, 2016 (VN). At this time, the company is providing below the updated written response 
associated to the VN. 

The company is providing notification that on January 27, 2017, a CEMs unit was install, calibrated and considered 
fully operational on the shakeout process that was identified in the VN. 

The basic installation was completed on the CEMs unit by December 29, 20 16; however, the Foundry process was 
not operational at this time. Calibration and start-up was unable to be initiated until the week of January 91

\ 2017. 

Brembo considers all items associated with this VN satisfied and looks forward to working closely with MDEQ to 
close out this VN. If you have any questions related to the information provided herein please contact Jessy Conard 
directly at (734) 468-2092 or jconard@us.brembo.com. 

Sincerely, $rc;:::t•c. 
Jessy L. Conard 
HSEManager 

cc: Daniel Sandberg (via e-mail) 
Mark Jacobs - Dykema (via e-mail) 
Chris Blume- RPS GaiaTech (via e-mail) 
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